PAGE  
2

[image: image1.png]&,
&

E,o4
"
\Oil/

ASTER Ppy

_

N

&%
«\@%
S





OFFICE OF DISASTER PREPAREDNESS AND EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT

	TO:           A   L   L        M   E   D   I   A          H   O   U   S   E   S

	FROM:  Kerry-Ann Morris, Information Officer

DEPT:    Information and Training

PHONE:      (876) 928-5111-4                  FAX:  (876) 928-5503/ 928-8763

WEBSITE:  www.odpem.org.jm


MEDIA ADVISORY 

Issued on:
Thursday, September 25, 2008 at 2:00 p.m. 

OAS Presents ODPEM with Cheque Valued US$20,737 for post-Tropical Storm Gustav Recovery Efforts

WHO:
The Office of Disaster Preparedness and Emergency Management (ODPEM) requests coverage for the following event:

WHAT:
OAS Presents ODPEM with Cheque Valued US$20,737 for post-Tropical Storm Gustav Recovery Efforts

WHERE:
OAS Jamaica Officer


1 Argyle Road

Kingston 10
WHEN:


Monday, September 29, 2008 at 11:00 a.m.

ADDITIONAL

INFORMATION:


The Organization of American States’ (OAS) disaster relief arm, the Pan American Development Foundation (PADF), in response to the ODPEM’s appeal for assistance in the wake of Tropical Storm Gustav, has responded with a donation in the amount of US$20,737. This donation comes directly from Chevron Cooperation, the world's fifth largest non-government energy company located in California, USA.

The PADF is the non-governmental disaster relief arm of the OAS, which focuses on mobilizing immediate relief funds from corporate partners, reconstructing and rebuilding after initial needs are met, and training communities on how to be better prepared and protected for the next major event. The PADF continues to reach out to other donor agencies to support T.S. Gustav relief activities across Jamaica.

The presentation of the donation will take place on Monday, September 29, 2008 at 11:00 a.m. at the OAS Jamaica Office, 1 Argyle Road, Kingston 10.

Your coverage of this event is most anticipated.

Contact: Kerry-Ann Morris, Information Officer, kmorris@odpem.org.jm 
---END---
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